Maryland Chiropractor Renewal Reminder

ilio: Maryland Licensed Chiropractors
From: MD Board of Chiropractic & Massage Therapy Examiners
Re: IMPORTANT NEWS ABOUT YOUR UPCOMING LICENSE RENEWAL

Your license renewal for the 2011-2013 biennial period is coming due on Sept. 1, 2011. All
Board renewals are now done solely online through a Board automated database & all
payments are made via Visa or MasterCard credit cards. Database Renewal access will be
through our website at www.mdchiro.org. You will receive a detailed advisory letter in July
with information on accessing & processing your renewal application online.

All licensees must report their completed CEUs online during renewal and many will be
audited. Audited licensees MUST PRODUCE WRITTEN PROOF OF COMPLETION OF
CEUs (minimum of 48 board approved CEUs). In addition, ALL licensees must hold an
active Provider Level CPR Certification from American Red Cross or American Heart Assn.

ONLY BOARD PRE-APPROVED CEU COURSES WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR CEU CREDIT.
You should be getting your CEUs completed NOW to avoid renewal delays. There is a
$500.00 late fee automatically applied after midnight, August 31st. Please note that no
licensee will be renewed without CEUs, no extensions or waivers will be granted, and NO
ONE MAY PRACTICE WITHOUT A RENEWED license. Call the Executive Director,

Mr. Vallone, at 410-764-5985 with any renewal or CEU questions.

Kay B. O’Hara, D.C.
Board President




